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May 17, 2017 
 
 
Councillor M. van Holst  
 
 
  
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on May 16, 2017 resolved: 
 
 

 
19. That the attached request from Councillor M. van Holst with respect to the use of an 
agile and low impact strategy for the roll out of the Bus Rapid Transit Strategy BE REFERRED 
to the Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group for consideration. (19/9/CWC) 
 
 

 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 

cc: K. Scherr, Managing Director Environmental & Engineering Services and 
City Engineer 
E. Soldo, Director - Roads and Transportation 
Chair, and Members, Rapid Transportation Implementation 

 Working Group 
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